
MANAGER’S DESK FOR FRIDAY, AUGUST 7, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

YESTERDAY I MENTIONED THAT OUR SEPTEMBER LETTER MONTH IS COMING UP 

QUICKLY. IN FACT IT IS JUST OVER 3 WEEKS AWAY! AND HERE I AM WITH STILL A STACK 

OF LETTERS I SAVED OUT FROM OUR SPRING LETTER MONTH TO SHARE WITH YOU. SO AS 

I WORK MY WAY THROUGH THESE LETTERS, MAY THEY ENCOURAGE YOU AS YOU HEAR 

HOW GOD IS USING OUR BROADCASTS TO HELP US BECOME MORE LIKE CHRIST. 

[BARBARA]  ONCE AGAIN IT’S LETTER MONTH. I JUST WANT TO SAY THAT I ENJOY YOUR 

STATION AND ALL THE PROGRAMS AND MUSIC AND THE SPEAKERS THROUGH THE DAY. 

SOMETIMES THE SPEAKERS ENCOURAGE ME; SOMETIMES CONVICT ME AND SOMETIMES LIFT 

ME UP OR HUMBLE ME. IT SEEMS JUST WHAT I NEED THAT DAY. I LISTEN ONLY TO YOUR 

STATION. I LIKE THE WEATHER AND NEWS. I DEPEND ON WRVM TO KEEP ME UP TO DATE ON 

EVERYTHING. I LIKE THE NEW SPEAKER AT 2:30 PM AND THAT HOUR OF MUSIC AFTER. 

THANK YOU. I DON’T KNOW WHAT I’D DO WITHOUT YOUR STATION. IT IS MY COMPANION. 

[DON] THANKS FOR BEING MY FAVORITE RADIO STATION FOR MANY YEARS. I RECENTLY RETIRED FROM A 

ROTATING SHIFT JOB SO I LISTENED TO YOU PRETTY MUCH 24/7, EVEN ON THE JOB. EVEN THOUGH I’ 

PLEASED WITH ALL OF YOUR PROGRAMS AND WONDERFUL BIBLE INSTRUCTION, I ESPECIALLY LIKE JANET 

PARSHALL. ALSO SINCE I THINK IT IS SO IMPORTANT OT KEEP OUR VERY YOUNG LISTENERS THINKING 

ABOUT GOD AND THE LORD JESUS, I ALSO ENJOY MR. NICK ON SATURDAY MORNINGS. I PERSONALLY Y 

ENJOY WORKING IN CHILDREN’S MINISTRY AT CHURCH IN A ROOM FULL OF 2-YEAR OLDS! EVEN AT THAT 

AGE THEY LOVE HEARING THE MANY BIBLE STORIES THAT ARE TOLD TO THEM. 

AND THIS LETTER BRINGS BACK SOME GREAT MEMORIES. 

[MARY & BILL]  THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR HOSTING THE BUS TRIP TO BRANSON! WE HAD A 

FANTASTIC TIME AND ENJOYED THE BUS RIDE AND GETTING TO KNOW SO MANY 

WONDERFUL PEOPLE. HOW AMAZING IT WAS TO SEE THE LIVE STAGE PRODUCTION OF NOAH 

AND TO SPEND LITERALLY HOURS IN PRAISE & WORSHIP. WE APPRECIATE ALL THE TIME AND 

EFFORT THAT YOU, NANCY AND JAKE PUT INTO MAKING THE TRIP POSSIBLE. AGAIN, MANY 

THANKS. 

THE BUS TRIPS REALLY ARE SPECIAL TIMES. I HOPE YOU CAN TRAVEL WITH US 

SOMETIME. WE STILL HAVE 8 OPENINGS FOR OCTOBER’S TRIP TO MACKINAC ISLAND. 

YOUR GIFTS, AND PRAYERS, MAKE THIS MINISTRY POSSIBLE. THANK YOU. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


